
06/10/2018 

MR Peter Brinkman 
21 Lantana AVE 
Wheeler Heights NSW 2097 
p.brinkman@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

It is obvious that the prime reason that this tower is being proposed is to provide mobile 
coverage to the residents of the new over 55 development in the Dardanelles. This proposal 
benefits the Dardanelles residents at the expense and health of residents and families in 
Wheeler Heights who have been here for 70+ years. The RSL should have considered mobile 
coverage before they developed the Dardanelles site. I work in the telecommunications 
industry and there are multiple wireless solutions that could easily work for the Dardanelles 
residents without the need of a 41 meter tower. The RSL and Dardanelles residents need to 
propose a wireless solution that does not impact the health and values of families in Wheeler 
Heights. Lantana Avenue residents have already witness our quiet avenue change from a 
peaceful street into a very busy traffic corridor as a result of the every expanding RSL / 
Dardanelles development - please do not add salt into the wounds. Can the Council please 
represent the residents and families of Wheeler Heights and not the powerful RSL by rejecting 
this absurd application. 
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